
 

Dear Future 1st Grade Families, 

We look forward to meeting you and your child in first grade next school year. We will shop for 
first-grade supplies so we can purchase in bulk at a discounted rate. We ask that each student 
donate $20 the first week of school to help fund supply costs. This will cover supplies such as: 
binder, crayons, pencils, glue sticks, spirals, composition notebooks, highlighters, pencil box, etc.  

In addition, please send your child with: 

❑ A sturdy pair of WIRED headphones 
❑ 2 Plain white t-shirts (think about size and growth, we use one in December and one end of 

year) 
❑ 2 bottles of hand soap 

*Teachers will share their “Classroom Wish List” for additional items they could use. 

Have a great summer. Keep Reading!!! See you in August, 

Mrs. Adams, Mrs. Carmen, Mrs. Hart & Mrs. Folven 

 

 


